
In cooperation between our Office’s Children’s Rights Unit and the OPCAT Department of National 
Preventive Mechanism, a conference entitled “Children’s Rights from Up Close – the Dimensions of being 
Vulnerable and the Ways Out” was organized on November 17, 2016. 

 

In cooperation between our Office’s Children’s Rights Unit and the OPCAT Department of National 
Preventive Mechanism, a round table conversation was held on the afternoon of the conference. 
This conversation focused on the experience gained from the investigations of the Ombudsman in 
child protection institutions as part of his general activities in the promotion of fundamental rights 
and as an OPCAT national preventive mechanism. In the brief kickoff presentation, Gergely Fliegauf 
talked about the issues of drug consumption and medicalization in these institutions, then Zsuzsanna 
Győrffy and Rita Rostás outlined the problems related to the qualifications, further training and 
supervision of the staff of these children’s homes in view of the concrete experience gained from the 
inquiries. Finally, Linda Nagy-Megyery and Eszter Gilányi talked about child prostitution and the 
possibilities of taking action against it. 
 


